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Evergreen Elementary School

Greetings Evergreen Families,
The close of this year is very
special for me, as I have just
finished my 5th year as your
principal.
The significance of this is that our
fourth graders who are moving on
have been with me since their first
year here at Evergreen.
Watching them reminds me daily
of why we come to work, and the
importance of our jobs. They have
grown from 5 year olds learning
their
letters to incoming 5th graders
signing up for leadership camp. I
am so proud of them, as I am all
our Evergreen Eagles.
I wish you all the best over the
summer. Please remember to
encourage reading, and to use
math in everyday activities.
Thank you for the opportunity to
serve your children and the Illinois
community.
Sincerely,
Jenny Mohr (Principal)

*****Watch Parent Square this
month. We have a lot going on. 
The week of May 5  is teacher

appreciation week.

th

BOGO Book Fair the week of May
19th.

Jog-A-Thon fundraiser Packet
should be coming home soon.

Jog-A-Thon on May 22nd. 
May 15 : Kick Off to Kinderth

4th grade will be visiting Lorna
Byrne on May 7th.

4  grade will also be
performing a play they have

been working on, performances
Tuesday June 3rd.

th

Boys and families will be invited
to join in on planter paintings

May 8th.
Our Dental Van will be visiting

multiple days as well.
NO SCHOOL MAY 26 : Memorial

Day

th

LAST DAY OF SCHOOL JUNE 5th

Silliness from the Desk of Mrs. Jones

What did the beach say to the tide when it came in?
Long time, no sea.


